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01:12.40

BRIAN

So Diane Foy welcome to the show. So glad to have you here I really yes and you know
so many people ask me about branding and Pr and it's the thing that I'm not allowed
to do yet or it's the thing that I don't deserve yet.

01:13.91

Diane Foy

Thank you so much. This is gonna be so fun.

01:29.91

BRIAN

Or I don't know how much I need to know about this or only rich people get to have
this and so that's part of why I'm here to help you help me dispel some myths for all
the creative people who I know are listening and who are followers and also to talk a
little bit about how tos to get started. So for you. Will you start us off by. Like
your own definition of personal branding npr so people understand you know what it
is. We're talking about today.

01:52.39

Diane Foy

Yeah, well so pr is public relations. It's publicity like there's very very different
parts of Pr um, sometimes it's just publicity but they call themselves pr. But
really, it's publicity and which publicity is media relations. So public relations
media relations. It's more media relations that you would normally hire a publicist
for um so that's pitching you to.

02:12.21

BRIAN

Got it.

02:21.59

BRIAN

Okay. God And when we say that you know I think we used to have this old like the
newspaper that gets delivered on the doorstep that is not what it is at all anymore.
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So when we're talking about that. What should we be imaging in our mind. Are we
thinking of like blogs. Are we thinking of.

02:26.80

Diane Foy

The press The media.

02:34.83

Diane Foy

Right.

02:40.80

BRIAN

Are we also thinking of the news like when you're thinking of this. Can you give us
like the scope of what that is.

02:45.64

Diane Foy

Well for artists and and entertainers. Um, it's it could be a podcast. It could be a
printed magazine. It could be the printed newspaper but it could also be online blogs
or. A lot of the media outlets have a blog as well or a podcast as well. It could be
television. It could be radio. It could be a Youtube show. There's so many different
things that media is now and it could be all of that. But. Doesn't mean that you're
ready for all of that. That's the important part.

03:21.25

BRIAN

Yeah, so that so so yeah, so so help me so great and that's kind of thing ties into
the personal branding piece. So take us there about the the people who've written
themselves off and also who think I'll never be ready help us understand a little bit
more of that I think.

03:34.10

Diane Foy

I think it's why I got got into the coaching side because I've been doing publicity
for 18 years arts and entertainment and in the beginning it was easier to get press
for.

03:50.89
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BRIAN

Um, her.

03:51.79

Diane Foy

I work with a lot of actors and musicians and and artists and they'd come to me. They
have a part in a movie coming up soon or or it's a musician releasing music or
touring and they didn't really have to have a lot going on. There was enough media to
support it. That I could get press coverage with no lot going on that changed over
the years and more and more online meant less and less printed media and there was
less.

04:12.31

BRIAN

Just got it. Got it.

04:30.10

Diane Foy

A lot of the online stuff is. It's hard if you're a journalist. It's hard to get paid
from those sites So a lot of the professional journalists they lost their job. All
the entertainment writers.

04:34.35

BRIAN

Right.

04:45.13

BRIAN

Um.

04:48.71

Diane Foy

Are all had to move on. Um, and so there was less and less mainstream media. So
Mainstream media would be the printed newspapers magazines television radio. There
was less and less writers or producers to cover that.

05:01.85

BRIAN
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Cara.

05:07.91

Diane Foy

Um, even like say entertainment tonight Canada it was a little easier to get because
if you had canadian artists they wanted to support that but very quickly they moved
on and now it's pretty much. The same as the american entertainment night and it's
all about the big celebrities less and less opportunities for the artists that I
worked with yeah I've worked with the celebrities too. But majority I was I was
helping up and comers get more known and so.

05:28.70

BRIAN

Kind of kind of.

05:44.48

Diane Foy

A lot would come to me because you got a project and you don't really know how to
market it So you're like it's usually at a loss or a lot of times with actors actor
agents would say go get a publicist or you yourself goes.

05:59.10

BRIAN

Aha.

06:01.95

Diane Foy

I Guess I should hire a publicist and these people would come to me and they didn't
really have what I needed to get them press. Yeah, they had a project. They had your
typical.

06:14.98

BRIAN

Ah, and.

06:21.41

Diane Foy

Bio That's full of facts but nothing that interesting you know and I'm like and they
didn't really have social media either. That's important.
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06:25.20

BRIAN

So for the people who are listening I could think of a lot of actors who've said
things like or my.

06:45.36

Diane Foy

Um, in.

06:54.92

BRIAN

Photographers whove thought like well I've got a show coming up I'm I'm going to be
on this tv show as a guest star like I need to get pressed to like let people know
what's happening what what are some of the things that need to be happening like
besides because you're saying like it's become more competitive to get the kind of
press that actually matters because part of what I also imagine Diane and you can
tell you this is a myth in my mind. It's like you can get some lame press.

07:06.38

Diane Foy

Um, yeah.

07:14.60

BRIAN

Some blogs that no one reads and then who cares and why did you work so hard to do it
anyway. But if you actually want to have press that does something it needs to have
this extra juice that were you know that that I can't wait to hear from you like what
that is can you to walk me through that a little. Yeah.

07:26.76

Diane Foy

Yeah, and that's I'm sure we'll talk about later but like my fans media and industry
attraction method is that ah a lot of artists they think in order to attract the fans
and the media or the industry I need media. So that's why you're like oh. Higher
publicist. They'll get me press then that will build my profile then I'll get more
fans then I'll get the industry attention. But it's the fans that need to come first
which is the social media aspect or the online presence and that is a huge challenge.
So.
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07:52.94

BRIAN

Got it got it.

08:03.54

Diane Foy

As a publicist I would say you have to be on social media because it's a give and
take like because a lot of the media is online and they're okay I got their pitch to
actors one actor. Has an interesting story where they're sharing vulnerability.
They're really open and honest of what they've been through their story and they
share it on social media and they have an engaged following and everyone's really
interested in this person or there's the actor that. Doesn't have all that has the
typical but they might be in the same show with the same level apart. But the media
is going to cover the other guy because there's an interesting story and they look
the first thing media does with any pitches.

08:45.35

BRIAN

Um, yeah.

09:02.66

Diane Foy

They look at your social media if there's not a lot going on then it's more in it for
them if they pick the other thing that they're pitched that has social media because
when they make the effort of interviewing you.

09:05.10

BRIAN

Ah.

09:12.56

BRIAN

And.

09:22.37

Diane Foy

Writing an article producing a segment they want you to share that with your audience
and so yes, they share it with their audience and builds your profile. But it's a
little bit of what's in it for them too And so.
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09:28.26

BRIAN

Right? right.

09:36.38

BRIAN

Got it and so Diana I'm imagining is this part I'm sorry to interrupt you because I'm
getting so excited because what I'm hearing you say is this is why I had to develop
this coaching around the branding piece and not this the press because some people
were missing this other piece because I think a lot of people their alarm just went
off like.

09:42.75

Diane Foy

Um, yes.

09:51.99

BRIAN

I Guess I just need to have followers which is not the answer here. It's more. It's
not just followers which is what you're saying. But so that part of what was
happening is your clients weren't able to get the press they wanted because they
didn't have this other trickier maybe piece to figure out because it sounds like you
can get like great. This is what we'll get you picked up for press I Kind of know the
categories.

09:54.80

Diane Foy

No.

10:09.43

BRIAN

So now let's do this other part. It's the heavier lifting where I'm imagining. That's
where the a lot of your coaching has to happen.

10:13.34

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah, and especially when I would first start coaching I would because I'm Pr
marketing I'd lead with that and they'd come to me and they'd want me to I would.
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Deep dive into the personal branding which is deep inner work and they'd be like well
when are we going to get to the teaching me social media and publicity and I'm like
but you don't know what you're promoting yet, you know and that's. That is the
problem I'm trying to solve is the quick fix I don't offer that you know and there
are plenty of publicists out there or media marketing people that will take your
money and promise make you false promises and. You'll get something but is it worth
it because you're not ready yet. But if you were to take the time to go through the
deep inner work and have that personal branding and bring out your stories and
Attract. An audience. That's really interested in your stories and what you do,,
They'll support everything that you do everything that you release because they're a
fan of you. They're invested in you and then that's what makes the industry and media
start paying attention.

11:27.35

BRIAN

Is.

11:37.22

BRIAN

Yeah, what's so wild about this I think Diane is that most of us think when I book
the big thing then I will get the press and what you're saying is actually you are
the big thing you need to book you already are it that needs to be what's honed in
clear so that when the big thing quote unquote comes along.

11:44.19

Diane Foy

Right? yeah.

11:53.95

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah.

11:55.66

BRIAN

There's something that goes ah lot like there's you first not the thing cause like
the the film's gonna get its own Pr if they want the Pr to be about you then you have
to have some form of a personal brand or platform people might use to make that makes
sense I Love that that's but I think that empowers a lot of people to think oh wait I
can work on that piece now I can hire someone.

12:04.76
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Diane Foy

Yeah.

12:14.24

Diane Foy

Um, you don't have to wait.

12:14.73

BRIAN

Works like Diane like I can do this work and yourself so talk walk me in a little bit
to what does a personal branding conversation look like because I think especially
any actors listener like is this about my type and my essence or like what actors I
look like and that can you tiptoe us into a little this to give everybody a taste
about that.

12:26.40

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah, yeah, there is and also there's difference between branding and personal
branding you know and sometimes I think most people when you say branding they think.

12:38.81

BRIAN

Ah.

12:45.26

BRIAN

Oh sure, the colors in the font tell you? what? Yeah yeah.

12:45.31

Diane Foy

Logo website the colors fonts and I'm like I could help you with that. But it's not
my area of Expertise you know? and um, even in my coaches sometimes be like ok I
think it's time that you go actually. With a brand like a graphic designer but the
personal branding is all about who you really are what you're about what you want to
achieve so like it starts with your vision.

13:06.57

BRIAN
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Got it got it.

13:20.77

BRIAN

And.

13:22.68

Diane Foy

What it is that you want and then why do you want it? That's kind of at the core of
and that's where I start with people is figure out what you want and why you want it
and that way you have a destination that you're working towards core values.

13:35.90

BRIAN

I said.

13:41.73

Diane Foy

Limiting Beliefs There's a lot of that we all have them that's kind of holding us
back from really putting ourselves out there if you take the time to develop this
stuff when you get to the content creation and publicity.

13:42.31

BRIAN

Yeah, yeah, yeah.

14:00.78

BRIAN

Has.

14:01.50

Diane Foy

It'll be a lot easier because you can Google or there's lots of resources for the how
to social media or publicity's a little bit more of a mystery to people but the
social media there. Yeah I can give you a whole.

14:08.90

BRIAN

10

Subscribe | Watch on YouTube
These transcripts are generated by robots. Apologies for any mistakes.

https://plnk.to/brian-breaks-character
https://www.youtube.com/user/brianpatacca/featured


Ep. 93 - Nail Your Brand & Make Lifelong Fans with Diane Foy -
Transcript

Yeah, yeah, yeah.

14:18.85

Diane Foy

Course on social media but will you implement it will you actually know what to be
posting and you might know the how to, but you're still probably not posting because
you're like I don't know what to post.

14:33.30

BRIAN

Um, yeah, sure. Yeah, yeah, and then also I'm hearing you say is that it has to come
from a place of understanding of your why behind it So is there anybody that you see
like who we might be able to use as like a.

14:37.94

Diane Foy

Because you have to post so often and so that. Yes.

14:47.98

BRIAN

Ah, model of this or that you see out in the world like this is a person who I
actually think their press actually really aligns with their personal branding is
there anybody that you think of when that when I say that out loud that comes to mind
for you is that we might point to as a celebrity or semi celebrity that people could
think of as someone who's doing it. Well.

15:04.21

Diane Foy

Well I think sometimes people ask me ok, my friend actually ask me ah Keanna reeves
what's his brand and I'm like well I actually don't really know ah much about him.
But if you're the one in love with Kean Reeves

15:10.77

BRIAN

Ha.

15:20.12

Diane Foy
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You could probably tell me what his brand is more than me. What's he about? Why Do
you love him because the brand personal branding is the image other people have of
you and you have a brand whether you are in control of it or not.

15:27.23

BRIAN

Hannah.

15:36.68

Diane Foy

So what is your impression of whoever it is. That's their brand and that's your brand
is what other people feel when they interact with you and so it's It's a little bit
more personal than.

15:47.40

BRIAN

Cut it cut it.

15:54.54

BRIAN

Right.

15:54.84

Diane Foy

I Don't know whatever how how you describe it. But I also it helps to say if you
think about your favorite artist your musician actor like you probably love them for
more than their talent think of all the ways you love them. Yeah.

16:06.97

BRIAN

Totally things you make up things you make up in your head too things that aren't
real probably that you just decided because of what you think their brand is yes.

16:13.29

Diane Foy

Ah, exactly yes like you love the way they dress you love the way they you might they
might share some vulnerability that you can connect with that. You relate to.
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16:25.17

BRIAN

Has this.

16:28.88

Diane Foy

And the fact that they share that part of themselves makes you even more invested in
them makes you love them even more. You love you know the way they express themselves
and their personality and yeah, you love all these things in addition to you Love
their talent.

16:33.80

BRIAN

S.

16:44.90

BRIAN

Right? Why the? yeah yeah yeah.

16:46.68

Diane Foy

Sometimes you might love all those things more than their talent who cares how you
love why? you love them. But you love them for that and so the artists that you know
are all about their work and my talent should speak for itself I don't want to deal
with social media I don't want to. I Don't think it's that important. Anyways, you're
making excuses and that's probably where there's some limiting beliefs there too I
would have point that out but also like it's a different world now too years ago, you
could just concentrate on your talent and they were as an industry you could get.

17:11.83

BRIAN

Yeah, all right right.

17:25.28

Diane Foy

Discovered and the industry machine would make you famous, but it doesn't work that
way anymore. So or that's winning the lottery. So if you can create your own
opportunities that and also like there's things you can't control. You can't control.
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17:30.25

BRIAN

Alright.

17:43.59

Diane Foy

When you're going to get that big break when you're going to get that role or
whatever and but think about what you can control and what you can control is your
personal brand. It's what you're putting out there the image that you have and yes.

17:54.80

BRIAN

Um, yeah in your yeah can I a question here because I feel like this is like on my
mind so hard because think so many people be like let's pretend I'm the diligent
poster and I'm doing like what I should be doing I put in quotes because I'm sure
that's it for each person. Um.

18:08.82

Diane Foy

Yeah.

18:11.70

BRIAN

I think that a lot of us a lot of people may relate to it like yeah, but how am I
ever going to see a payoff. How do I know it's working Diane what are markers that
you look for to say this is working this is in the direction you want to go? What are
some is it how you feel when you look at it is it what is the criteria people might
look for to say hey you're doing a good job.

18:28.51

Diane Foy

I think the important part is not giving up and be taking consistent action and
social media. It's this huge machine I get exhausted with the 2 sometimes I'm taking
a break and I just yeah.

18:31.77

BRIAN

So.
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18:48.80

Diane Foy

Whatever but you have to keep going and and I think that's it is that there's a lot
of artists say well I tried posting every day I tried posting multiple times a day
for however, long I tried interacting with others and nothing came of it and I'm like
but.

19:05.97

BRIAN

Um, yes.

19:07.10

Diane Foy

This is not something that can happen overnight. This is not something that can
happen in six months it it might take years or it might be it will happen overnight
but you have to be consistent of taking the action. No matter what? and if that's why
it's also important to. Figure out what you really want and why you want it because
there's going to be a million obstacles coming up that's going to tell you to quit to
not bother.

19:32.80

BRIAN

Yeah I can just see the actor or the artist just feeling like well I'm been posting
for six months and is there any marker at all like yes people are interacting with it
or is it are you not even are you more just to be clear to are you more like. Just
keep posting end of story you win because you posted don't worry about how much
interactions are happening or anything like that.

19:50.60

Diane Foy

No I think it's also like there has to be some balance to like don't take them on
more than not, you can stay consistent with because if you there are some small
social media gurus out there that will tell you like. Post stories 20 times a day
post reels twice a day because am like I'm sorry I can't have that be my full time
job. You know so think about if posting 3 times a week seems like a stretch for you
make that your goal.

20:10.43

BRIAN

Right? yes.
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20:16.44

BRIAN

Right? yes.

20:26.52

BRIAN

Got it. Great great.

20:29.55

Diane Foy

And but it's also more important to be interacting with others more. So so sometimes
like lately I'm not posting much but I'm still going in every day and interacting
with other people.

20:41.22

BRIAN

I.

20:43.86

Diane Foy

Commenting on there's like that's it too A lot of people say well I post all the time
I don't get any comments or interactions or engagement and it's like well are you
engaging with anyone. Oh.

20:54.14

BRIAN

Got it got it So there are places to look to say are you engaging? Are you posting if
people are engaging Back. You can take that as a sign that you're not in a you're not
in a. What do you call it like a thing where no one hears you in a vacuum. Someone's
listening. Someone's hearing you somewhere. You're not in a place where no one is
hearing you because I think a lot of people talk about like relating to social media
as a megaphone you need to make it to a phone a phone not a megaphone you're having
conversation. It's not just you screaming out into the nothingness.

21:08.50

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah.
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21:21.96

Diane Foy

Yeah, and part of that personal branding part is once you figure out the deep inner
work of who you are what you want why you want it your values. Um your personality
your fashion sense all that. Outward stuff and inner Stuff. You also have to figure
out who's most likely to appreciate all that so you're not putting a brand on you.
It's like it's just expressing who you authentically are. But then that's all all
great.

21:53.89

BRIAN

Um, as ah.

21:57.34

Diane Foy

But you also have to figure out who's most likely to appreciate that whether that's
industry or the general public fans. So that's another thing would be if there's an
actor that you can kind of see.

22:04.90

BRIAN

Right? And what.

22:14.69

Diane Foy

You would be up for the same rules. Maybe they have your the career that you want in
a few years or they're the big superstars I would look at both and look more so of
who's commenting on those that profile and.

22:21.79

BRIAN

Ah.

22:34.32

Diane Foy

Go to their page. So whether you know you want to be beyonce go see who's commenting
on Beyonce's stuff go look at them and you might start to see a trend of like okay
it's a lot of girls or whatever it's you start to get a feel for.
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22:47.93

BRIAN

Okay.

22:53.59

Diane Foy

The niche the the target audience the ideal super fan and also think about who you're
a fan of what is it that you love about them that makes you that makes that
connection think about how you can connect with other people in that way.

23:00.69

BRIAN

Has.

23:08.74

BRIAN

Yeah, yeah, I love what you said about the audience because I think so many of us
might think like well everyone loves them because they're famous and the truth is
like Beyonce might be a little bit of an outlier because I feel like the world can be
into beyonce. But I think you could still find a trend of who are the people. Yeah.

23:12.87

Diane Foy

So.

23:24.40

Diane Foy

There's probably people that are be like here.

23:27.41

BRIAN

But I'm also thinking like if you're like let's you you said bened at Cumberbatch
Earlier I think you did I don't maybe I had that in a different class today. Maybe I
said I have it on them on my mind right now because we great I he's the one I'm
picturing a little bit and for somebody he's the one I'm picture right? So you could
see who's.

23:32.38
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Diane Foy

I haven't because I can't pronounce his name but that's okay, okay.

23:41.70

BRIAN

Actually following this person on Instagram is different than just everyone kind of
liking someone and then seeing who they are that we so interesting to see like is
there a trend in or category around those people and they say oh that's somebody I
want to track that same kind of audience and rather than write yourself off as yeah,
well they're famous. So the audience will never be the same actually.

23:46.50

Diane Foy

Yeah.

24:01.38

BRIAN

Just because they're famous Doesn't mean that audience might not be the same if
you're going to be that exact person fine but just that style of audience. It's such
a good way to identify who you're who you're trying to get to.

24:03.90

Diane Foy

Yeah.

24:09.60

Diane Foy

Um, that's why also you you also want to pick people that are you know your your
peers. But if someone in your world is just like why do they get all the roles. Why
do they? Why do they have and you think they're only like a couple years ahead of
you.

24:14.10

BRIAN

Right.

24:20.78

BRIAN
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Ah.

24:27.27

Diane Foy

Go find out what they're doing. Go see what they're posting. Go see how they're
interacting with people and if if that person is always getting the roles that you're
up for like go see who's interested in them and also this can apply for industry as
well as fans.

24:45.22

BRIAN

Right.

24:45.46

Diane Foy

You might have 2 different categories but like if there's industry people you're
trying to get on board or get noticed. Don't just that way. You don't have the cold
pitch just make make a point have your list of people that you want to get into their
world. And make a point of visiting what they do every day commenting on their stuff
commenting on their stories. Oh my god I love your dog. Whatever it is so that it's
not, you're always asking for something. You're not asking for anything. You're just
like interacting with their stuff.

25:06.23

BRIAN

Um, right because you can see it. Yes.

25:18.17

BRIAN

Right.

25:22.40

Diane Foy

And they start to get to know your name and then one day Maybe they'll just
automatically start checking you out but then at least if you do have to pitch them.
It's a little bit of at least they recognize your name. Yeah.

25:24.38

BRIAN
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Right.

25:32.78

BRIAN

Right? You're not you're not cold you're not totally cold. There. Yeah what? What
would you say is depending on you know this I know this could change depending on the
day. But what's the number 1 piece of advice that you give to creatives when it comes
to. Brand or discovering their brand is or something you find yourself repeating
every single time. Ah, and when do when you say that tell me walk us through what
that mean like don't expect it to happen overnight or.

25:50.41

Diane Foy

Slow down slow down. Well I think yeah, but also it is that quickly jumping to. The
publicity questions and the social media questions you haven't figured out your brand
yet like scoth. That's why I think I'm really the method and we follow it in Order.
There's no jumping around. Is a little bit because sometimes I'll throw out some
advice about social media before we get there but you do what you can with what you
know with what you have at the time So I'm not saying don't post on social media
until you know everything to know about it keep doing what you can do. But. Real
success is going to happen when you approach social media or the media with this is
who I am it also helps build your confidence too because if you're unsure about
really sharing who you really are and sharing vulnerable stories. That's a lot and
just jumping in of like okay now I got to share everything on social media that's
kind of intimidating or I got to share this in a media interview that's intimidating.
But if you take the time to really explore.

27:16.47

Diane Foy

Explore and that's where the limiting beliefs come up and explore your story.
Sometimes we forget all the experiences we've had so it is an exercise in taking the
time to review your life. What are the highlights. What are the low lights like and.

27:24.61

BRIAN

Yes, ah.

27:35.14

Diane Foy

As you go on, you Must you forget your stories so making a point of like really
documenting when things come up of like oh I forgot about that. Oh Let's you write a
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story about that doesn't mean that you're going to use everything but at least start
to collect your stories and I call it like by the time we get to social Media. You
have a story vault.

27:57.46

BRIAN

Um, what's an example of like what would might be in someone's story about.

27:58.97

Diane Foy

So like while you're kind of exploring your life maybe put them in categories. So
this is kind of a behind the scenenes story and start collecting behind the- scenes
story.

28:10.21

BRIAN

Is says.

28:16.96

Diane Foy

Of that time you were in college and you had a small role and what happened behind
the scenes or did someone did a teacher was were they very discouraging. We all have
those creativity Killer stories and so that's a story you could share.

28:28.87

BRIAN

Yeah, aha. Yeah yeah, yeah.

28:35.76

Diane Foy

On social media or in future interviews and you might not be using it yet. But you
have it there and so that's in your story Vault. You might not have developed the
story yet like just start to to remember and write down what you remember about the
story and so When. You get to the point where you're going to actually share it then
you might structure it of like if you learn the social media tips of the um, the hell
hook the insight the call action that kind of thing you can shape your stories but
until we get there.

00:00.92
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BRIAN

So Diane when you're talking about ah people having like a vault of their stories but
can you give us an example like what one of those stories might be.

00:08.90

Diane Foy

So I like thinking in categories and it also helps because you have to create so much
content for social media if you think of it in terms of categories. So 1 might be
behind the scenes one might be just your facts about your life. Another one might be.
Your passion for what you do Um, and then then one of those categories can be
promotion. But if you think of it in categories. You're not thinking go to my show go
to my show go to my show. It's not all that so you want to think in categories. So if
you're thinking about take and look at your life timeline think about your childhood
stories. What was it that first drew you to do what you do. Or want to do what you
do, then? just really go through your life story and think about the highlights, the
low lights the times that you had some creativity killers. Maybe there was some an
acting coach or a. Ah, teacher that I know I have some creativity killer stories and
you know those are good stories because if you share it's sharing vulnerability and
then everyone has that experience somewhere. But maybe they're not talking about it
so by sharing that.

01:26.00

BRIAN

Aha.

01:40.62

Diane Foy

People be like oh my God I totally had an experience like that too and so that's
you're just looking for connections with people So the more you share the more people
will connect to you and then the more they will be your superfan and so think about
those.

01:45.52

BRIAN

Um, yeah.

01:54.10

BRIAN

Yeah, and the way I love what you said about that Diana is the categories makes you
go like oh I can instead of like my whole life that's overwhelming. You're like oh
let me think of my behind the scenes moments. Oh I can think of my life in this way.
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Oh there was this one in high school and oh in college and when I did that commercial
like it just helps you get.

02:01.00

Diane Foy

Yeah.

02:09.24

Diane Foy

Yeah.

02:12.44

BRIAN

Little more specific without having to be like I have nothing to post I can't think
what to talk about like the category does you put some like goggles on when you're
looking at your experience.

02:18.40

Diane Foy

Yeah, and then like by collecting these you don't even have to shape them into a post
yet just start writing down these stories and also like when I coach artists we we go
through that. Free fall of asking a million questions sometimes you need to be asked
in order to remember these things but there's those books like I have really a few
where you flip through and it's like a random question. Go buy 1 of those books or
these books about your life because.

02:43.52

BRIAN

Yeah, hey yeah oh so good.

02:50.97

Diane Foy

It might make you remember something that you would never come up with and be like
tell me about a time that you were on a ship wet.

03:01.54

BRIAN

Ah, and they're like oh wait I took a quick cruise and I was sixteen years old and
like something. Yeah yeah.
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03:02.41

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah, yeah, and then tell that story and then try to think of how does that
relate to what I do now How does that relate to my audience or the message I'm trying
to get across and see if there's like a connection to. You know flip the story but
that how can come later but for now just document those stories if that's a story
vault. You know, yeah and that way later on when you're setting up your social media
system and okay if I.

03:23.83

BRIAN

Um, right right? Yeah, it's like putting down the note pray down I'll come back to
the yeah, that's the posted note. That's the posted note for now we'll come back to
later would not post note but like yeah droping down. Yeah I Love that.

03:40.14

Diane Foy

If I want to post 5 times this week with a more in-depth. Maybe you're now these days
this all has to be video but what videos are you going to tell or what stories are
you going to tell on video this week okay and you want to keep variety. So okay, what
behind the scenes story will I tell this week

03:57.33

BRIAN

Right.

03:59.36

Diane Foy

What about me story will I tell this week what story about work and what I do and
will I tell this week so there's variety to it and you don't have to think about it
because you have this collection of stories to draw from.

04:07.10

BRIAN

Right.

04:15.81

BRIAN
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Right? right? right? right? I love that. That's so makes so much easier because think
some people get overwhelmed when you're ah when you're working with creative people
and you know this it seems like even by the bread of our conversation being around
social media and posting. Isn't what I think most people will think about personal
branding or Pr at all. They'll think that it is. It's not that's not where I'm going
to land I understand there's the deep dive of understanding yourself first. But this
is not we think we're landed and now I'm going to land on Cnn.

04:38.32

Diane Foy

You.

04:47.16

BRIAN

And I'm going to be on the nightly news and on entertainment tonight like that's
where we're good. That's the place. That's the only place this is gonna make like
it's That's all this matters. That's all this matters for and what I'm hearing you
say is there's more of like a habit or behavior that needs to be maintained in order
for it to land it to make sense.

04:51.24

Diane Foy

Yeah.

05:02.60

Diane Foy

Yeah, and that's why I really focus on the personal branding because of my experience
I could talk forever on publicity and social media. But I don't want to start there
because if you haven't done that other stuff.

05:21.48

BRIAN

Right? right? And so I love and so I know that so can you give us a little bit Diana
to a entryway into the you know the ultimate fans media industry attraction playbook
like what that is and kind of where you start so people can understand like where do
we start? so.

05:21.70

Diane Foy

All this stuff's not going to help you.
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05:37.89

BRIAN

This sounds really cool but like how do I even think about this for myself to get
people started today believing in this.

05:41.30

Diane Foy

Yeah, and I think it comes of how why I got into coaching the first place is because
as a publicist I was getting frustrated that I couldn't help you that I couldn't I
was an honest publicist I wouldn't tell you what you want to hear and then do crap I
would.

05:53.69

BRIAN

Ah.

06:00.73

Diane Foy

Talk people out of hiring me because it's like realistically you're going to spend
and it's not cheap. You're going to spend thousands of dollars on a publicist and if
you don't have if you're not ready yet. There's only so much they can do and they're
still doing the work of pitching you.

06:05.86

BRIAN

Yeah.

06:16.47

BRIAN

Hannah.

06:20.30

Diane Foy

They're just not getting results because it's hard to pitch yet another singer
songwriter with a new song and that's all you tell.

06:26.70
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BRIAN

Which is why it's so easy to waste money which is also why it's easy to waste money
because it's not like they're not doing the work they're pitching. It's just not
catching right.

06:31.20

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah, and then because you're not really involved in it. You go I've just spent
thousands of dollars and I've gotten a couple little features on some blog that no
one cares about and I always say still care about that blog. Because it's a building
again. You can't get rolling stone without a million of those little blocks. You
can't you know it you have to start somewhere.

07:00.90

BRIAN

Okay, got it got it. But you're also saying is but don't waste all your money on just
trying to chase the little blogs because there's way better work to be done at the
beginning so that you build it.

07:07.94

Diane Foy

Well, you could chase those blogs yourself like that's also what I I do now is that
if you work with me and so about the method is I know you all want to end up with the
publicity and. You want to have the big agents and you want to have the big you know
opportunities and so that's why you all jump to Pr and skip the social media stuff or
even maybe you go after the social media stuff.

07:31.22

BRIAN

Hat.

07:44.53

Diane Foy

But again, you're not going to get the results you want because you haven't figured
out your brand yet and so the reason I got is like yes I I can only do so much as a
publicist and I would give that advice of like you need to get your social Media. You
need to do this. You need to do that. But then I realize like. They don't really know
how to do that and so with coaching okay I can help you and the method is so that yes
the social media content creation and publicity is an opportunity and I will tell you
that.
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08:04.13

BRIAN

As.

08:23.10

Diane Foy

But I'm not going to tell you you until you do the work of the personal branding and
so the method is starts with personal branding which is your vision. What do you
want? why you want it. It's figuring out your target audience your target who's your
ideal superfan What parts of your story.

08:31.61

BRIAN

Smith.

08:38.71

BRIAN

Over.

08:42.85

Diane Foy

Is going to connect to other people. What parts of your image and is your image
consistent I have a fashion background so I was a photographer and makeup artist. So
I can help you with that. That's important too. That's often sometimes the first
impression of. Someone you see a photo. Okay do I want to know more about that person
or does that photo.

09:03.94

BRIAN

Yeah, what's the mistake. Yeah, what's the mistake you see happening most often there
because I think most we were like well I post photos of me both casual and also when
I'm dressed up and and that that's not I'm sure it's not as rudimentary as that.
What's the bigger issue. They.

09:15.16

Diane Foy

I Think it's is all the photos you're posting and all the if I catch you at the
grocery store is what I'm going to see consistent with who you are. Publicly. Well
um.
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09:35.70

BRIAN

And do we want it to be the same thing because I can't tell when you're asking this.
Ah I'm like I don't want you seen at my grocery store but sometimes I'm coming from
the gym right.

09:42.76

Diane Foy

But especially if you're talking performers who want to be famous or they want to
have a successful like thriving career. Maybe they're not as famous but they want to
have you know fans that care about what they do.

09:47.53

BRIAN

Shirt. Um, yeah, right.

10:00.99

Diane Foy

Then the image does have to be consistent but that could also be like you catch me at
the grocery store I don't look like this and I don't even care anymore. But that's
okay, that could be part. That's part of my brand. You'll see me sometimes like that
no worries. Um, but if your image is.

10:03.98

BRIAN

Ah.

10:11.29

BRIAN

Right? sure.

10:20.51

Diane Foy

Not really who you are offstage then that might be a disconnect.

10:24.55

BRIAN
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Yeah I mean I feel like we see these people because we're like every photo looks like
it's photoshopped and it's too perfect and I and I'm like at least for me that's not
attractive to me like I'm not leaning in to look at that I'm not I don't care what
your I don't care about anything about this because you don't look real to me at all
is that a trend that you see as well That like.

10:32.57

Diane Foy

Yeah. Yeah.

10:43.13

BRIAN

Being able to be real, not necessarily looking bad but I'm saying like that being
real is what's going to garner the right kind of attention that you're talking about.
Okay.

10:49.39

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah, you have to and people connect with that more. It makes you more human
that if they can you know, kind of see who you really are so that takes time to get
comfortable to be that way which for a lot of people So That's again, why. Personal
branding stuff is that deep inner work of like dealing with your confidence and
building it up and so getting clearing your stories and so that by the time you get
to social media or publicity I Want you to be like so confident and be.

11:23.96

BRIAN

Task.

11:27.79

Diane Foy

This is who I am this is what I'm passionate about this is why I do what I do I might
not be for everyone but the people who get me are gonna get me and that's what you
want and you got to be okay with that too which also that you need to.

11:40.94

BRIAN

Kindnna ask.
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11:47.64

Diane Foy

Build up that confidence So that's again, why personal branding is so important and
and just keep in mind that I know I I try not to use a lot of marketing terms for
artists because I'm an art you but I have to.

11:58.67

BRIAN

But we have to I but Diana I will just say I talk about that too it like we got to
use it sometimes so we can understand you know what? I mean you got it. But you said
there's an important distinction to make too between personal branding and brand
which I thought was so important what you said earlier right.

12:06.30

Diane Foy

Yeah.

12:12.51

Diane Foy

Right? because yeah, there's you know, a lot of times there are brand coaches out
there and I've had to even ask them like but what you do do you do? what I do and
I've had that conversation and then.

12:16.43

BRIAN

Yeah.

12:28.28

BRIAN

Ah.

12:31.28

Diane Foy

I Learned that no they don't do what I do they're more about design and so by just
saying I I coach on branding that you have to figure out what it is that they mean
and I think I because I come from personal branding.

12:35.34
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BRIAN

Right.

12:43.00

BRIAN

Yeah, yeah, yeah.

12:50.31

Diane Foy

I Know that deeper meaning but like I think the general public when you think
branding you do think of design. So it's only me that goes What is it? Yeah and
that's important too. But you get there through.

12:54.84

BRIAN

Yeah I'm like what color is that? Yeah yeah, yeah, what's the shampoo container look
like and what's the fuck. Yeah, that's what you think of brand when you're saying
persobra so much more sure.

13:08.53

Diane Foy

Figuring out what colors say what? you want to say and that express your personality
that looks good on you too, especially when it's personal branding is different when
it's a big company I'm not your person for that. Yeah.

13:11.92

BRIAN

Right? right.

13:24.12

BRIAN

Right? Yeah, yeah, yeah, yeah, yeah, right, right? right? And if for anyone listening
who obviously I want to make sure that they know about your your playbook and how to
learn about that where can they learn more about that. What's the best way to do
that.

13:38.96

Diane Foy
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So dianefoy.com/freebie and or ebook dot diafoy dot com um, and that you sign up, you
get the free ah playbook that will walk you through it so it'll it. It gives you
that.

13:43.10

BRIAN

Yay.

13:56.90

Diane Foy

3 phases are personal branding content creation publicity but it also tells you what
all that means like what are the steps within personal branding so you'll really get
clear of oh vision purpose my target audience.

14:02.50

BRIAN

Got it great and so right.

14:14.26

Diane Foy

You really get through that and then when it comes to content creation. What that
does that mean publicist do your own publicity. Well what does that mean and so like
it's it's not a a fluff coles notes thing. It's 13 pages. Um.

14:17.99

BRIAN

Got it.

14:27.87

BRIAN

Yeah, right.

14:31.50

Diane Foy

And I'm thinking of turning it into like a mini master class or course so that I
could walk you through it too. Yeah.

14:36.39
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BRIAN

Kind of got it great. So wait I'm going to say it again. We're going to obviously
link to this in the show notes and if you haven't noticed this on if you you listen
just on Apple itunes I just want to make sure everyone knows because I think this is
super cool. Apple itunes has cleaned up their act. It is much easier to click on the
link in the show notes.

14:51.12

Diane Foy

Me.

14:52.63

BRIAN

So if you've got your phone in your hand you can click this right now. So Diane Foy
Dot Com back slash freebie. We'll have that link to there and so if you're kind of
jiving with what we've talked about today or interested in getting started with it.
That's the great first step toward understanding this and if there's 1 thing that I
want to just Diane I feel like you underline this multiple times that I want to like.

14:56.90

Diane Foy

Yes.

15:12.20

BRIAN

Also underline it is starting with personal branding before you're thinking about
publicity before you're thinking about taking any investment there or making energy
is the the step that needs to be taken and just here y'all heard Diane revamped her
entire business because this was the place where she was like.

15:18.10

Diane Foy

Yeah.

15:29.14

BRIAN

Can't I could do this for you and just take your money but I'm not gonna do it. We
need This is the place where we need to start to get the kind of publicity that you
want to kind of get the kind of attention you want and you know we talk about on this
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podcast a lot about attracting the right attention because you can get attention. But
if it's not gonna be the attention that is the.

15:35.72

Diane Foy

Yeah.

15:45.57

BRIAN

Like you said the devoted follower the fan that is staying with you. It's not going
to be something that builds. It's not going to be the kind of thing that gets to be
something you grow upon if it's someone who's a slap dash like you once never see
again moment. That's not what we're aiming for. Obviously we're aiming for continued
followers. Yeah.

15:56.49

Diane Foy

Yeah, I'm so over quick fixes because they're not real like even when I look up
sometimes other personal branding like programs. It's like 6 sessions and you're done
I'm like well. Yeah, Cole's notes version. That's why I'm like I want a deep dive I
want to be with you for the long haul I will walk you through step by step if you're
prepared to slow down take your time. Let's really dig deep. Go step by step through
the method then I'll teach you everything I know about publicity and how to do your
own publicity. And yeah, yeah, then you can hire someone if you want and don't want
to deal with it. But.

16:41.60

BRIAN

It's almost like like the publicities parts were done. We got it like this is the
hard part this part or the heavier lifting and then we get to do it I love that
attitude about and also I just think yeah yeah, right? yeah and I love what you're
saying Diane because I think a lot of people um are already.

16:52.20

Diane Foy

Least then you'll be ready.

16:58.57

BRIAN
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Daunted by social media at all I hear Kitty Kat I think we have a we have a third
guest on the we have a nice second guest on the pod today who's that.

17:04.62

Diane Foy

I close the door to kick out the 2 cats that always interrupt and that start climbing
up here. But the problem is the third cat is here and now they're all meowing. Okay,
well, there's prince.

17:11.81

BRIAN

Yeah.

17:18.95

BRIAN

What's their name I need to know Ah, of course he said. Ah yeah.

17:22.58

Diane Foy

He's very very handsome. That's that's his claim to fame is he's very Handsome. He's
like a main coon Mix. Um, and then there's zoe my little tuxedo girl and then the one
that was left in here going. Why'd you separate me from my friends. Is on X and he's
like a bonus Kitty. He's a foster Fail. He's a yeah.

17:43.30

BRIAN

Ah, oh it's sweet so sweet. So when you get Diane you also get all this help I love
it It's so sweet. Um, but I wanted to just say that I think that so many people are
daunted by social media and what this is giving you is 2 things 1 here's a plan for
here's a way to relate to social media differently and a. And actually a plan to do
it because now that we have a personal branding cleared up. We've got that and most
people are doing what you said like yeah I got it up to post 3 times. Ah a week for
three weeks and then I backed off because I couldn't do it anymore like that. There's
like a rhythm to it in a cadence to it that then you can commit to this is just
enough of a stretch.

18:11.24

Diane Foy

Yeah.
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18:16.64

Diane Foy

Yeah.

18:18.81

BRIAN

But it is rooted in something Beyond Just let me just post. Let me just post. It's
rooted in something that is making it has a purpose behind it which I think everybody
who's listening can relate to like a purpose is going to be something you could be
more consistent with yeah.

18:22.73

Diane Foy

Yeah, yeah.

18:30.60

Diane Foy

Even that phase two I've changed the name of it now because even I'm like social
media I don't I can with it and so I I changed it to purpose driven content because.

18:47.92

BRIAN

Ah.

18:48.88

Diane Foy

I Don't want to be the social media guru. There's plenty of them out there and it
also has become a thing so big that in order to be that social media guru. That's all
they do. They're all about social media. That's all they do and I don't.

19:04.37

BRIAN

Um, yeah.

19:08.14

Diane Foy
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Have too many interests to do that. So I want to really focus on purpose driven
content then go hire them or take their courses to learn the ins and outs of how to
and to keep up with the new change that happened today or yesterday and yeah.

19:10.23

BRIAN

Ah, right.

19:25.90

BRIAN

Ah, yeah, yeah.

19:27.37

Diane Foy

Let's just for me. Let's really figure out your purpose-driven content your stories
your story vault. Get you started on the posting and interacting and knowing why
you're posting things and why you're going to comment on other people's stuff and.

19:34.37

BRIAN

Yeah I Love that.

19:46.97

Diane Foy

That's more what I offer and then the social media. How to that? That's all out
there.

19:52.29

BRIAN

Like you said you can find it? Yeah yeah and I think what I love about this is it's
very high level in terms of deep diving to give it a purpose to it and then high
level in terms of how you're putting it into practice so Diane for the people who are
listening who are like maybe Diane's for me, tell us a little bit more about what
kind of artists and creatives you work with so people can really get that.

20:11.18

Diane Foy

So I in when I was a publicist I mostly did music industry and film and actors. So
really musicians and actors was majority of my experience. Um I work with other
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artists as Well. And then when I came to coaching um I thought all artists because
I'm actually not I'm not a performer I'm more of a visual artist. Um, but it's those
performers that I was always so passionate about um but you know now I'm just
embracing that I'm multi-passionate. When I was focusing on working with musicians
and actors. My favorite clients were Multi-passionate. So It's the actor who also
wants to write and produce their own stuff or the Singer-songwriter who's also an
animator filmmaker or yoga instructor or. Photographer Whatever Creative Avenue You
are passionate about I'm the one that's going to say Yes, let's figure out how to do
it all or how to create a life where you get to embrace your passions and what to
focus on when and.

21:16.80

BRIAN

Yeah.

21:24.98

BRIAN

Yeah.

21:26.91

Diane Foy

And so you don't have to just be like pick one thing focus on it. So that's what gets
me excited if you if you you're an actor but you also do other things or you want to
do you want to really take control of your acting career and create your own projects
or work with other people to help.

21:29.60

BRIAN

Great.

21:35.22

BRIAN

Yes.

21:46.64

Diane Foy

Create your own projects. That's it I.

21:48.37
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BRIAN

Great. That's so great. Good well it has been a joy to have you here Diane you really
blew my mind a lot to think about personals bre in a different way and social media.
Even though we know that's the second stage I also want to just say like it really
did change like either. Ah I love ella right.

21:59.37

Diane Foy

Don't come to me if they just want to skip to social mediateor. Let's say I'm so over
it.

22:04.90

BRIAN

But because of what I But what I'm taking for that is like don't bother. It's not
going to be helpful until you do this piece anyway and that's why like why waste your
time. So yeah.

22:06.85

Diane Foy

Now but that's I like with the thing I will teach you the post the publicity and
stuff if you go through the personal branding with me because then I'm invested in
you I Really want you to succeed and then I'll tell you everything I know.

22:22.40

BRIAN

Right? And and and now we won't we and I the person who's working with you won't be
wasting their time which is what I hear like I'm going to have a real impact. Well
thank you so much for joining us here on Brian Brigg's character y'all we will link
to.

22:27.83

Diane Foy

Yes.

22:36.61

BRIAN

Wonderful freebie that dia's put in the show notes. But if you want to if you're in
front of your computer Dianne Foid Dot Com back slash freebisu can grab that and take
your first step towards doing this because I have yet to meet an actor or creative
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person who couldn't take this piece more seriously and it's great to know those
people out there doing it like you diane taking it.

22:44.30

Diane Foy

Um, yeah.

22:56.22

BRIAN

Really serious taking good care of actors and and creative people. Thank you so much
for sure. Good.

22:57.29

Diane Foy

Thank you so much. It's been so fun.
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